
Dear Chairperson, 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to submit my opinion on the question of multiculturalsism in Australia.  
  
I will make my statement short and to the point.  
  
I and most of my collegues are not opposed to the immigration of of peoples from other lands to this 
fair country.  
  
We are vehmently opposed to the immigration of Muslims to Australia. The evidence is plain 
for all to see. The traditions of Islam conflict and are not in keeping with the culture and values of 
traditional Australian society. 
  
The inflow of illegal immigrants by boat in the north, almost all Muslim, mostly 
unskilled, must be stopped. 
Within the refugee and humanitarian allocation of 13,500 places a year, stress should be 
placed on need but also on the ability to integrate into Australian society. 
  
 Look to Europe for proof. 
 Look to Cronulla for proof. 
 Read Greg Sheridan's article in The Australian, 2/4/11  
  
Regards, 
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